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Dear Head Teacher, 

Leicestershire Partnership NHS Trust (LPT) was awarded the con

nursing in 2017, and it is delivered as ‘Healthy Together’. As part 

public health (school) nursing teams were commissioned to offer 

health and wellbeing contact (via an online form) at years 7, 9 and

The detail of what is included within this form has already been co

both electronically and in person by our public health (school) nur

In summary this form offers an opportunity for young people to re

health and wellbeing plan based on their responses to a number o

the plan, young people are signposted to relevant sources of supp

designed to provide an automatic ‘flag’ to the public health (schoo

face-to-face assessment, for example where a young person iden

harming or taking drugs. 

A pilot of the new health and wellbeing form was completed acros

Leicestershire and Rutland during the last academic year. Four sc

pilot, which involved approximately 1,100 pupils across the range

school was then provided with a thematic report on their pupil coh

identification of their public health priorities. 

The results of the pilot have been considered both by Healthy T

health commissioners, and have informed the proposed offer for t

The proposed offer is that schools complete the health and we

year group. We are now writing to ask for your support with this

supports the greatest opportunity for early intervention, but the e

be offered to either year 7 or year 11 pupils if you have a partic

your school. 
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Your public health (school) nurse will be in touch to discuss this offer with you, and to 

schedule the completion of the electronic form within school.  

Kind Regards 

Jo Chessman 

Public Health Nursing Lead 

Rob Howard 

Consultant in Public Health  


